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Caregivers’Mission: 
Enriching lives and  

supporting individuals 

to remain independent 

through a  

compassionate  

volunteer community. 

All caregiving services are 

free of charge and     

available to eligible     

residents in the towns of 

Chester, Danville, Derry, 

Hampstead,  Londonderry, 

Sandown & Windham. 

In 2016 309 clients 

were served by 451 

volunteers.  14,866 

units of service were 

performed, taking 

35,422 hours.  156,191 

miles were driven to 

complete assignments. 

12th Annual Potter’s Bowl Fundraiser 
Another fabulous night was had by all at the Pinkerton Academy freshman 

building on February 4th. 175 community members enjoyed unlimited 

Panera Bread, savored 14 delicious soups from local restaurants and indulged 

in wonderful desserts while bidding on 70 arts and crafts items in the   

silent auction.  Kids loved the dress up corner/photo booth Simply the Best   

Entertainment provided, as well as getting to pick out their own pottery bowl 

and throwing clay on the pottery wheel!  Tables were adorned with floral 

arrangements from 5 generous florists and longtime supporters and     

volunteers chatted away with lots of new faces on a cold winter’s eve. 

Thanks to the 75 volunteers, 115 businesses and artists for making the 

night a success raising just under $10,000 to maintain Caregivers’     

mission while enjoying a great community event!   

A GOOD WEEKEND ALL-IN-ALL WITH THE N.E. PATRIOTS WIN!!! 

Please visit our website for a complete listing of donors & supporters and our Facebook page to 

view all the photos from the event. 















Community Caregivers 

"Never doubt that a small group of 

thoughtful, committed citizens can 

change the world. Indeed, it is the only 

thing that ever has."  

 

-Margaret Mead Spring 2017 Newsletter 

Board of Directors as of 03/2017 

Chairman:  Martin Couture, Hampstead 

Vice-chairman:  Jill Jamro, Manchester 

Treasurer:  Lee Carvill, Londonderry 

Secretary:  Priscilla Lane,  Danville 

Paul Loffler, Derry 

James McCoy III,  Manchester 

Kelly McIntire, Londonderry 

Justin Paré, Windham 

Jill Pelunis, Derry 

Barbara Smith, Chester 

Susan Walker, Manchester 

 

Caregivers Staff: 

Cindee Alice Tanuma   x4  

Executive Director 

Julie K. Levesque  x1 

Office Manager 

Paula Flynn x5   

Grant Writer 

Nancy H. Pierce  x2  

Transportation Coordinator 

Donna Kluk  x3  

Loaner’s Closet Coordinator 

Phone: 432-0877    Fax: 432-7041 

E-Mail: office@comcaregivers.org 

www.comcaregivers.org 
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NOCHE MEXICANA -MARGARITAS  - JUNE 8 

GAMES OF CHANCE POKER FUNDRAISER - JUNE 15 - 19 

PICK FIVE FUNDRAISER DRAWING DATE - JUNE 30 

HAMPSTEAD TOWN-WIDE YARD SALE - OCT. 7 

SAVERS,PLAISTOW FUNDRAISER - HAMPSTEAD - OCT. 7 - 10 

MACK’S APPLE BAKE SALE—OCT. 22 

SAVE THE DATE: 




